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Agreemert States

,sta Mr. Thomas T. Martin Ise
iscer Regional Administrator
NSTA Nuclear Regulatory Commission

usee 475 Allendale Road
NA S King of Prussia, PA 19406

Cmets Pmvcee

y Dear Mr. Martin:

Please advise us as to the acceptability of clinical
training provided to a US citizen by an off-shore
university and medical school's Radioisotope
Laboratory. The university, medical school and
laboratory director are internationally known for
research and publications in nuclear medicine.

|
\Sincerely, i

/1

[CM b b3
Clyde E. Pearce
Health Physics, Licensing i
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Offered to the medical community by Nuclear Cardiology Systems, Inc. I
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Dr. Ivon N. Campo-
,.

9 Cord $ba,
'

rgentina,t:0V _9 FT)

October 30 1993.
*

|

l
1

Mr. Charles Rose i

Institute for Nuclear Medical Education )
5171 Eldorado springs Drive
Boulder, CO 80303

Ddar Mr. Roses
I spoke with you, while working i

in Rochester, N.Y. about my interest in taking
your Basics of Radioisotope Eandling Courses.

I am an American citizen,' Board
Certified in Cardiovascular Diseases, temporarily
living in Argentina. I have arranged with
Professor Doctor Emilio Kuschnir of the
Radioisotope Laboratory of the National University 1

Medical School of Cordoba, Argentina to perform
the Clinical Preceptorship required for
License in Nuclear Cardiology by the U.S.
Nuclear Regu?_atory Commission.

Doctor Emilie Kuschnir is an
internationally known authority in nuclear
medicine.

I would not start this preceptorship
'

unless previously approved by the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission. .

I would appreciate your aa$ stance
in contacting the NRC or your sending me the
address of the NRC.

Sincerely ours,

% .w/
Iv'on N. Campo, *

.
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